

November Newsletter

Maddie's Minutes

Division 9

Volume 3

Global Engagement Rally- Nov 9

DCON-March 14-16, 2025

Fall Rally Recap:

We hope you had a great day at Dollywood if you attend. Make sure to post your club's photos and tag the KT Key Club account as well as Division 9! If you have any questions about the information During the presentation, please reach out and I can assist in any way.

Contact Me:



Monthly Update

Hello everyone! This newsletter includes a Fall Rally recap, service project ideas, Ronald McDonald House info, etc. Our next big district event is DCON, and we hope to see your clubs there. As always, please don't hesitate to reach out if you need any assistance throughout this year!

Yours truly in service & friendship, Lt. Governor- Maddie Gravitte

DUES RECAP:

Reminder that you can turn in your club and member dues on the Membership Update Center. More info on dues can be found on Ktkey.org website. Dues have been raised for Key Club International from \$7 to \$10 and are matched for the KT District. You can find more information on the Key Club International Website regarding all dues information, as well as other amendment changes.

If your club hasn't sent me officer information and contacts, please do so ASAP!! This is needed for our executive board, district info, and so I can continue contacting each club and individuals if necessary.

Monthly Reports:

Make sure to remind your club secretaries to submit your monthly reports. These can be found and completed on the KT Website. I recommend filling these out as they help you keep your club information organized, and are a way to win awards at DCON.

Remember that these are due by the 10th of each month.

Ronald McDonald House

As our district project, it is so important to be involved in this cause. RMDH helps keep families close to their hospitalized children and helps them through the crisis. There are numerous ways you can help keep these RMDHs running to their best ability. You can host a drive for their wish list items, which are updated usually regularly. As a reminder, there are awards given at DCON for specific clubs work with the Ronald McDonald House.

For more information, please visit:

https://rmhc.org/find-a-chapter.